
MEMORANDUM

DATE: August 31, 2021

TO: Kenton County Fiscal Court

FROM: Holly Hill, Purchasing Manager

RE: Sole Source Provider

The Kenton County Police Department and the Kenton County Fiscal Court has received a letter dated 
May 13, 2021, from the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) Grant Programs 
Directorate (GPD) of notification of award of the Port Security Grant Program in the amount of 
$60,000 to purchase two (2) small Unmanned Aircraft Systems and the requested equipment. 

Included with this memo is the letter of notification of award.

The Kenton County Purchasing Department is requesting permission from the Kenton County Fiscal 
Court to accept Flightwave Aerospace Systems as sole source provider of the Edge-130 UAS System 
for the Kenton County Police Department.

Attached is the letter of sole source from Flightwave Aerospace Systems and supporting document 
from the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration. 

This recommendation was discussed and confirmed by Kenton County Police Chief, Spike Jones.














